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Brede Bulletin   

 7th June 2024 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. It has been another full and exciting week at Brede Primary. On 
Wednesday we welcomed Shane and Hannah from GreenBlue Urban into school to celebrate 
World Environment Day - a huge thank you to them for the beautiful tree they have gifted the 
school. We look forward to watching it blossom and adding a splash of colour in our front garden 
over the coming years. The children are already taking the caring for it very seriously, optimising 
our Responsibility value and ensuring it continues to thrive – find out more below. On Thursday 
the children also found out about the D-Day 80th anniversary. They reflected on and talked about 
the meaning of intergenerational respect, and why remembrance and commemoration of such 
events are important. This was followed by a sunny, fun filled school community picnic outside. 
Have a great weekend, everyone. Julie Knock 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 

Hedgehogs: Blake H for his confidence in trying hard with things that he 

finds difficult. 

Rabbits: Jason for taking responsibility and ensuring his work is always 

beautifully presented. 

Foxes: Albert for his growing confidence in tackling tricky questions in 

mathematics, inspiring others to keep trying hard. 

Owls: Orlagh for always inspiring her peers with her positive and 

hardworking attitude. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Oscar H, Amelia, Daisy, Aliah, Orlagh. 
Foxes: Darcey, Dexter, Ava, Cali, Lila S, Harley, James M. 
Rabbits: Dylan, Cora, Ayrton, Phoenix. 
Hedgehogs: Ava B, Tommy P, Isaac, Bella H. 
 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Foxes and Hedgehogs. 
Udi goes to: Rabbits for working hard as a team to increase their class 
reading total. Well done, Rabbits!  

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Lola. 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Zach P, Arlo, Harriet, Ren, Jasper. 
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Poppy W, Phoenix, Dexter, James M. 
Stage 5 for reading 200 times goes to: James M, Oscar H. 
 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is back! 
The Summer Reading Challenge is a national scheme produced by the 
Reading Agency and delivered by public libraries that encourages children to 
keep reading during the school summer holidays. Children aged 4-11 are 
invited to take part and collect rewards for their reading, giving them a positive 
experience of reading for pleasure It’s FREE to take part. The Challenge is to 
read any six books borrowed from the library or downloaded from the ebook 
library. For children under 4 we have the Pre-school Challenge, where you can 
collect stickers for each book shared and a special medal sticker at the end. To 
find out more and sign up, visit:  www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src. The Challenge 
will begin in East Sussex libraries on Saturday 6th July and end on Saturday 
7th September. 
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World Environment Day. 
Wednesday was World Environment Day. This years theme is: We are 
#GenerationRestoration. The children had an assembly from Shane and Hannah 
from GreenBlue Urban, learning about trees and the many ways they help to 
protect the environment and ourselves from harm. The children made their 
contribution to #GenerationRestoration by planting a new tree in the front 
garden, which was kindly donated by Green Blue Urban. If you would like to find 
out more about world environment day and how it links to our upcoming launch 
of the UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools initiative in school, click here World 
Environment Day. 
 

 
 

 

PE Kit in School 
Please can we remind parents that children must have a PE kit in school every 
day. We are seeing an increasing number of children turning up without the 
correct kit, which is disrupting the start of lessons. Children must have available 
a t-shirt, shorts and suitable footwear stored in a drawstring bag on their coat-
peg. If you are having any difficulty providing this, please contact the main school 
office.  

 

Year 6 to Year 7, Parent Transition Workshop 
Book Here 
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Keeping Children Safe online. 
We teach online safety to all year groups at school, with the aim of protecting 
children when using digital technologies. Below are some helpful websites which 
parents can also use to get further information about how they can support their 
children at home. 
Thinkuknow 
Keeping Children Safe Online - CBeebies 
Internetmatters – get smart about smartphones 
Childnet 
Online Safety Guidance for Parents  
Young People and Screentime – A Good Start 
SWGFL: The TikTok Checklist 
SWGFL: The Snapchat Checklist 
SWGFL: The Roblox Checklist 
SWGFL: The Netflix Checklist 
SWGFL: The Instagram Checklist 
SWGFL: The Yubo Checklist 
Password Management and Security 
SWGFL: Online Safety Podcast 

 

Family Hub East Sussex. 
Find out more here. 

 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know that our school website offers a host of useful links on advice 
and support for parents and carers? Everything from cost of living advice and 
support, to managing a child’s challenging behaviour at home. More 
information is available here.   

 

The East Sussex Parenting Team 

Being a parent is amazing, but we all need some help, advice and practical tips 
at times… and let’s be honest parenting during a pandemic has been particularly 
stressful! The East Sussex Parenting Team is on hand to deliver tried, tested 
and internationally renowned parenting programmes to help you and your 
children get the support that you need. 
We all have very busy lives and different needs, for this reason the service is not 
a “one size fits all” but rather a selection of different programmes that you can 
choose from. Find out more here.  
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Have Your Details Changed?  

This is a reminder to all parents/guardians to notify the school office of any 
changes, such as medical conditions, home addresses, contacts and 
permissions you wish to reconsider i.e. use of your child’s photo. 

 

As illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on their 
website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their advice 
regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Tuesday 
18/06/24 

Sports Day Whole School 
AM – Hedgehog and Rabbit 
Classes 
PM (1.30pm start) – Foxes and 
Owl Classes 

19/06/24 – 
21/06/24 

Kingswood Residential Members of Owl Class 

24/06/2024 Swimming 
 

Foxes rescheduled lesson 

Friday  
09.00 – 10.00  
28 June 2024 

UNICEF Rights 
Respecting Schools 
launch event for parents 

Whole School – more 
information to come 

09/07/2024 Reserve – Sports Day if 
needed. 

Whole School 

Monday 
15/07/2024 

BMX Academy – 
Skateboard experience  

Owls and Foxes – details to 
follow 

Friday 
19/07/24 

End of Term Whole School  

INSET DAYS 
for 2023/2024 

 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 Mrs Knock/Miss Nugent - Deputy DSLs 
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